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COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION 
 
 
 
         Ref. No.: 2020-3-877 
MEMORANDUM  
 
 
TO  : All CHED Regional and Central Directors 
 
SUBJECT : 5th Pathways to Opportunity: CHED- EdUSA Speaker Series  

On Internationalization Harnessing Technology and 
Communication Skills Amid COVID Pandemic 

 
Date  : July 9, 2020  
 

 
The Commission on Higher Education in partnership with the Embassy of the United 
States of America in Manila will conduct the “5th Pathways to Opportunity: CHED- 
EdUSA Speaker Series on IZN Harnessing Technology and Communication 
Skills Amid COVID Pandemic” on 28 July 2020 from 9:30 AM-11:45 AM.  
 
The webinar aims to share some of the best practices and challenges in IZN that HEIs 
have experienced during the pandemic and how they responded, industry insights, 
virtual partnership models, innovative best practices, success stories about their 
international efforts on partnerships, and communication tactics for virtual 
partnership-building and engaging key staff remotely.  
 
Participants are requested to register online through bit.ly/5thpathwaysreg. For 
further details, please contact CHED-International Affairs Staff through email address 
ias@ched.gov.ph. Please see attached tentative program. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
 
ATTY. LILY FREIDA M. MILLA, CESO IV 
OIC, Deputy Executive Director IV 
Director III, International Affairs Staff 
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